Dear Susan

Please see Transnet’s email below.

Please note that your media query is subject to ongoing investigations at Transnet.
We can therefore not give comment as this might interfere with the current
processes in place. Transnet will only be in a position to give comments on this
matter once all investigations have been concluded.

Issued on behalf of Transnet SOC Ltd
By: Molatwane Likhethe, Spokesperson.
011 308 2458/083 300 9586
Molatwane.likhethe@transnet.net

For more enquiries please contact:
Nompumelelo Kunene

External Communication

011 308 2384

0810466087

Nompumelelo.kunene2 @transnet.net




